
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, November 1, 2022 

 

 

To all Slide distributors and customers, 

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that to the best of our 

knowledge, Slide Products does not supply products or use any raw 

materials that utilize animal tissues, and/or their derivatives, such as those 

originating from, but not limited to: bovine (cattle), ovine (sheep), caprine 

(goats), deer, elk, mink, feline (cats), fish, avian, porcine, or other animal 

species. 

If I can be of any further help, please let me know. 

 

 

 
Randy Vinyard 

Slide Products, Inc. 

rvinyard@slideproducts.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


